
      MINUTES 
           MARCH 16, 2023 
 
 
The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, March 16, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. in the art storeroom 
of the Garnett Public Library with the following present:  Wanda Taylor, Joyce Martin, Nancy 
Foltz, Tami Hiestand, Denise Scheibmeir. Jenelle Klehammer attended by telephone.  Absent:  
Marcia Mader. 
 
MINUTES 
Denise noted an error in the February 16, 2023 meetings.  The organization in Topeka is NOTO.  
A motion was made by Denise, seconded by Tami to approve the minutes of February 16, 2023 
as corrected.  The motion was unanimously approved. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Wanda gave the February report.  Beginning and ending balance is $2,720.38.  There were no 
revenues or expenditures. 
 
CURATOR’S REPORT 
Jenelle said that Anna Riblett’s exhibit is displayed in the West Wing Gallery. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Continued discussions were held about selling art possibly through the Beauchamp Gallery.  It 
was agreed to meet on Friday, March 14th a 10:00 a.m. to go through the Garnett Art Collection 
to determine if there is anything that we no longer want to display and can be sold. 
 
Joyce said that she will continue to work on bus tours to come to Garnett to view the galleries, 
shop and eat locally. 
 
No decision was made on whether or not to have the on line art auction.  We will wait to see if 
we are able to sell art through the Beauchamp Gallery. 
 
We will not have a booth at Square Fair this year as no one is available to be there. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Discussion was held on the open records request of our 2022 minutes.  This request was made 
by Paula Scott who is a member of the Growing Garnett group.  Joyce provided a copy of these 
minutes to the Garnett City Clerk. 
 
Tami shared information about Anita Pierce and the possibility of her having a display in the 
west wing gallery.  Tami will continue to pursue this. 
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Discussion was held on asking the junior/senior high school art instructor about having a display 
of art from her students.  Jenelle will talk to Elizabeth to see if this might be possible.  If so, it 
will be done in May and June with Wanda’s display moving to July and August.   
 
Jenelle said that she was planning to have a display of her family’s art in the fall. 
 
After the business meeting, members prepared the Easter Basket that will be raffled. 
 
Wanda adjourned the meeting at 5:00 p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be April 20, 2023. 
 
 
 
      Joyce E. Martin, Recording Secretary 
 
 


